
GEORGIA CUMBERLAND CONFERENCE 

“CHANGED” CYBER CAMPOREE/CLUB CAMPOUT 

SEPTEMBER 18-20, 2020 

 

The conference is hosting a “virtual camporee” this year on September 

18-20. It is the postponed event from last spring. Due to regulations 

regarding number of people allowed to group together in Georgia, 

typically Camporee has over 2000 attendants, they have opted to host 

this Camporee online. Here are some details: 

• The conference will be hosting some activities via online access. 

These may include a live speaker and several activities to be 

completed on our own.  

• They have suggested individual clubs participate in the manner 

best suited for each club. We will be camping on our own as a 

club at Gee Creek and attempting to engage with the conference 

activities as signal strength, power source, and opportunity 

permit. It is not guaranteed that we will be able to participate in 

everything, but we will try our best.  

• The cost of the campout will be $60/pathfinder. This includes a 

$10 fee assessed by the conference for the Cyber Camporee. This 

will purchase a patch and a pin for each participant and allow 

access to the speaker/activities. If we are unable to access all the 

event’s activities, then at the very least each participant will 

receive the patch and pin.  

• We MUST know by September 2nd if your child plans to attend this 

event. That is the conference deadline for registration. Be 

prepared on registration night to give consent to attend. Payment 

will be due by September 16th  


